
Women’s Nomination for National Administrative Committee Chair  
 
Due to the resignation of the current NACC with more than one year remaining of 
the term, an election must be conducted to fill the vacancy. 
 
All nominees must: 
1. Be USA Gymnastics Women’s Program Professional Members in good 

standing for a minimum of two consecutive years immediately prior to the 
nomination,  

2. Be at least 21 years old, and  
3. Must have been a member of the National Administrative Committee for a 

minimum of four (4) years. 
 
 
The National Administrative Board Chairman is elected by the National 
Administrative Board. 
 
 
 
I nominate: 
 
 
 
Nominations are to be mailed (postmarked) or faxed to the Vice-President of 
Program at the USA Gymnastics office by July 15, 2006.. 
 
 
Kathy Kelly 
Vice-President of Program  
USA Gymnastics 
Pan American Plaza 
201 S. Capitol Ave., Ste. 300 
Indianapolis, IN 46225 
Fax: 317-237-5069 
 


